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Synergy

Dear Clients and Friends

On behalf of the whole Synergy team we are so happy that we are going to be welcoming you
back to Synergy Hair & Beauty very soon. We have really missed seeing you all and we cannot
wait to help you look your fabulous self again xx We have a definite date from the government to
re open on the 4th July HURRAY !l

We want to be as fair as possible to all, so initially we will be calling clients to make appointments
in the order they were cancelled from the start of the lock down, we hope to start this week. As |
am sure your will appreciate this will take some time. You are all so important to us and wish
everyone could be first to get an appointment, our selves included so please don’t judge us on
our hair. (Please be aware any appointments booked prior to lock down will no longer be valid)

Please could | ask you to read to the end of this letter, and to print a copy, if you have access to a
printer, as you will need to sign it and bring it with you when you visit us.

You may already know from recent news reports, hair and beauty salons will only be allowed to
re-open no the 4th July and operate in accordance to strict government guidelines. This means
your next visit to Synergy is going to feel very different, as | have said before, one thing that won’t
change is our warm welcome and our passion for our work.

Your safety and the safety of the Synergy team is vitally important, and | would like to ask for your
patience and understanding as we all adjust to our “new normal”. | also need to ask you, and
every other client visiting us without exception, to agree to our new salon policy. Before visiting
us, please carefully read through the following:

1. Are you or any of your household experiencing any Cov-19 symptoms? ie high temperature,
cough, loss of taste and smell or are waiting results of a Cov-19 test etc. If you have an
appointment with us and you or your household have experienced symptoms, please let us
know you cannot attend your appointment and we will reschedule your appointment for as
quickly after 14 days as possible. In these circumstances we assure you, we won’t charge for
a cancellation no matter how last-minute.

2. Do you have any health / medical concerns or worries that we need to be aware of? Please
talk to us prior to your visit. We do have a private room available and may be able to offer an
out of hours appointment.

3. Have you home-coloured your hair? No judgement here!! But we will need to carry out a
consultation in the salon prior to making any appointments for you. Why? you may be asking,
shop/home colour kits contain different ingredients to professional colour and when the two
are mixed there can sometimes be a reaction which could cause damage to your hair and
scalp so it’s essential we carry out some essential tests.This is to ensure we give you the best
possible care.

4. We may ask to carry out a face time/zoom/telephone consultation prior to your visit if possible
to assess your hair needs do not worry if this is a problem.
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Some services may not be available initially as we are awaiting government guidelines, please
bear with us, we hope to be able to offer our full range of services just as soon as we are
allowed to do this.

Arrival times must be adhered to, we are sorry but late arrival may well lead to us having to
cancel your appointment. This is to ensure that we only have appropriate numbers of clients
and team members in the salon at any one time. Please arrive on time and if you are held up
please call us so that we can tell you if we are able to adjust the diary or if we need to re-
schedule your appointment.

Sadly, we are no longer able to offer you the comfort of our waiting area. To ensure we only
have appropriate numbers of clients and team members in the salon at any one time please
arrive on your own at your allocated time as entry to the salon will be strictly monitored.

Sadly we are no longer able to offer you our cloakroom. Please bring a bag to put your
coat/handbag/umbrella into while you are with us.

Refreshments will be self-service and we ask that you bring your own mug/glass or your own
drink of choice.

Sadly we cannot supply complimentary magazines due to restrictions. You are welcome to
bring along your own magazine or book.

There will be shields in place around the salon, hand sanitiser and social distancing floor
markings to keep us all safe. We may take your temperature and will ask you to use the hand
sanitiser on arrival and to observe social distancing guidelines, the floor markings are there to
help you and us to do this.

Full PPE will be used during your visit including taking temperatures, using disposable aprons,
masks, face visors, gloves, gowns and towels. Unfortunately due to the high cost of these
items we have to add a charge of £4 to your bill for PPE. If you would like to bring your own
gloves and mask please ensure they adhere to government guidelines.

No-one is more aware than us how long it has been since we’ve seen you!! We are allowing
extra time for all initial appointments to tame your flowing locks, and we have stocked up on
extra colour to cover lockdown root growth. Again, this does mean that there will be an extra
cost to your first cut & finish appointment of £10 for ladies and £8 for gents. For colour
appointments we will need to assess how much additional colour and time is needed to
advise you of the additional costs therefore we may ask you for a face time call.There will be a
minimum 15% increase on all colour services. | need to stress the extra service costs will only
apply to your first appointment. If you have suffered genuine financial hardship as a result of
Covid 19 restrictions and you cannot manage this one-off price uplift please talk to me
privately.

Cancellations must be made 48 hours prior to your appointment. More than ever, every
member of the team will have a limited number of appointments they can offer as we will be
working very differently when we return. Opening hours will be 7 days a week 8am - 6pm,
staff will be working set days only to reduce the numbers of people in the salon at any one
time. Sadly we have to ask that appointments cancelled within 48 hours have to be paid for in
full. Please note this payment policy does not apply if you or a member of your household is
experiencing Covid-19 symptoms, see point 1.

Credit card payment only please. We are always overwhelmed how many of our clients kindly
thank us with the gesture of a tip. If you wish to add a tip please give directly to your stylist as
they each have an individual tip box.

If you need to visit the salon with a family member we have a private room available where
one stylist can offer a service to 2 people.

Please be patient with us, if you have any concerns please email me sarah@synergy-hair.co.uk or
call me and we can have a chat.

Please print this letter if you can, sign and bring with you to your next appointment. Don’t worry if
you forget or cannot print we will have spare copies in the salon. We are required to give as much
information as possible to our clients prior to their first visit after Cov-19 and to keep a record of
your agreement to our new salon policy.



| agree to the above Salon Policy

Sign: Date:

During lockdown we have been busy deep cleaning the salon throughout. We’ve also given our
space a mini-makeover, with the addition floor markings and screens it is going to look slightly
different, but our high standards and team spirit remain!

We are still waiting for the Government to confirm our operating guidelines.

We are keen to create a fair system, we appreciate your loyalty and your patience and cannot
wait to see you.

With love
Sarah & the Synergy Team xx



